
     Woodfield News   
Friday 18th January 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
This week it’s all been about reading; especially with our special visit from an author! Reading is 
certainly improving across Woodfield, with the children taking a real interest in the wide variety 
of text and books available to them. It’s been pleasing to see a lot of children moving up the 
reading champion awards board! They are always really eager to tell me all about which colour 
they have reached, and how many times they have read at home. Keep up the good work! 
 
You may have seen the parent governor forms that were sent home last term. Unfortunately, we 
have had no nominations returned to us. Being a parent governor, allows you to support the 
school to ensure that all children receive the best possible education. We really value your     
input, if you feel that you might be interested or would perhaps just like a chat about what is 
expected, please come in and chat to me. Or alternatively, you can contact our Chair of         
Governors: Mrs Sarah Bennett, through the school office.  
 
May I remind you that either myself or Miss Saunders, are always available if you have any   
questions or queries. Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Ciara Moran 
Executive Headteacher 

Fire Safety Learning  
 

Year 2 and Year 5 had some others visitors 
this week.  Some Firemen from the local    

station at Crownhill came to give a safety talk 
to  the children and talk to them about their 
roles as Firemen.  This fits in nicely with our 
core value of aspirations, maybe one day one 

of the children will become a Fireperson 
themselves. 

 

     Reading Champions  

Year 1 - Bronze - Ryan Silver - Callum & Morgan  
 Gold - Gemma, Oliver & Jenson  

Year 3 - Silver - Riley G & Rylie L Sapphire - Kaif 

Year 4 - Sapphire - Riley, Miley & Haydon 

Year 5 - Gold - Emily Silver - Kieran 

Year 6 - Gold - Lily, Alfie & Billy Emerald - Jazmin & Emily
 Sapphire - Tallulah Ruby - Madison & Aaron 

Author Visit 

This week all the children had the opportunity 
to meet with James Campbell a children’s    
author.  This was really exciting for the     

children and they all enjoyed asking questions 
and laughing at his stories and jokes.  Your 

child should have brought home a letter with 
details of how to purchase one of James’ 

books if you would like, if not and you would 
like to buy one please see the office.   

     Value Champions 

Y1 Sharon 

Y2 Leighton 

Y3 Logan 

Y4 Owen 

Y5 Ruby 

Y6 Aaron 



Behaviour 
 

At Woodfield School we expect 
to have a high level of       
achievement for all. We aim to 
promote a happy caring             
environment which develops                 
responsibility, self-discipline and  
respect for others. We            
encourage pride in our school family and        
partnership with the community. Below are some 
examples of behaviour that will not be tolerated: 
 
 Using loud or offensive language or displaying 

temper. 
 
 Threatening in any way, a member of staff, 

visitor, fellow parent/carer or child. 
 
 The use of physical, verbal or written           

aggression towards another adult or child.    
Approaching someone else’s child in order to 
discuss or chastise them because of the       
actions of this child towards their own child.  

 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Our Target is: 97%  Whole Year to date: 95.69% 

Last Week: 93.35% Last week’s best attending class: Year 4 - 97.50%– well done! 

Learning Together 

This week saw the return of     
Learning Together. It was      
fantastic to see so many parents 
and other family members       
attend! The support our families 
show each  other is amazing! If 
you would like to attend any of 

the Learning Together sessions for Y1, 2, 3, 4*, 5 & 6, 
they are held every Wednesday 2.40pm - 3.00pm and 
give you the chance to see some of the things your 
child does in class. 

*Please note that Y4 Learning Together will be 8.40-9am 
for this term. 

Vandalism 
 

Recently there has been some local   
vandalism.  

Our site is a closed site, and therefore any   
trespassers can be reported. We would urge that 

if you see anyone on our site out of hours, you 
call the PCSOs/police and log it. If you are not 

happy calling and logging the incident then please 
tell the school office.  

The Police are currently aware of other           
incidents in the area so you may notice 
the    presence of the PCSOs more at 
night time so please don’t be alarmed! 

Thurs 31st Jan NSPCC workshop & assembly 

Tues 5th Feb Safer Internet Day 

Weds 6th Feb Nursery Stay & Play sessions 

Weds 6th Feb Extended Learning Together 

Fri 8th Feb 
F & Y6 Height & Weight 
checks 

Fri 15th Feb NON PUPIL DAY 

18 - 22nd Feb Half Term 

Mon 25th Feb First Day Back 

Mobile Phones   

Please can we remind all parents that 
mobile phones are not to be used in 
the school corridors. Certain areas 

will allow you to use your phone. 
Please look out for the following signs:  

      

                   or  
           

However, if you are coming in to the school 
we would recommend your phone is switched 

off or kept within your bag/pocket.  

Thank you for your support in this matter.  
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